EAS NATL TEST AUG 11, 2021

KHOE 90.5 FM did receive the National Test relay on our Sage Endec at the appropriate time
(roughly 1:20PM CT).

However, the announcement did not go over the air automatically.
After checking with the Sage company, it was ascertained we needed a firmware upgrade.

This has now been purchased and will be installed straight away to rectify the situation, so
National Announcements, like the Monthly Tests, will be automatically aired.
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